OPEN BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH



September 25, 2023

Dear Friends,

Well, summer is over and people still need to be saved. We had a good summer with camps, mission trips, work groups, visiting preachers, and a lot of things done for the cause of Christ. We got our school started back for our 43rd year. It is hard to believe that 48 years ago I surrendered to do what I am doing for the Lord. Starting my 49th year, I think I'll just keep going.

The holiday season is upon us, and we want to use it to see people saved. We are in need of toys etc. for Christmas. Wal-Mart gift cards are always useful. We ask that you and yours spread the word that we need \$25 gift cards. Just think how big we could make this campaign if each one donated one gift card. We will take all we can get. We'll send pictures and results.

Until He comes or I go,

Brother Chitty

Col 1:18

Missionary Donald J. Chitty

PO Box 340

Waterflow, NM 87421

Phone: 505-598-5019 Cell: 505-486-3300 Missionary Don Chitty Jr.

PO Box 1145

Waterflow, NM 87421

Phone: 505-598-5019 Cell: 505-486-0127